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Village of Cold Spring Zoning Board of Appeals 
85 Main Street, Cold Spring New York 10516 

 
Workshop 

 
The Village of Cold Spring Zoning Board of Appeals and Cold Spring Planning board held a workshop on 

November 15, 2018 at 7:30pm at the Village Hall, 85 Main St. 

Attending were ZBA members: Aaron Wolfe, chair, John Martin, Donald MacDonald and Eric Wirth.  

WORKSHOP 

Interview of Grace Lo  

The board interviewed Grace Lo of 67 Main St. for the open position on the ZBA. The board unanimously 

recommend that the Village board of Trustees appoint Grace to the ZBA. 

MINUTES 

J. Martin made a motion to adopt the 9-6-18 minutes as amended. E. Wirth seconded, and the motion 

passed 4-0. 

D. MacDonald made a motion to adopt the 9-20-18 minutes as amended. J. Martin seconded, and the 

motion passed 4-0. 

 

ADJOURNMENT 

The meeting was adjourned by vote at 8:30pm. 

Submitted by A. Wolfe 
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___________________________________________________                       ___________ 
Aaron Wolfe, Zoning Board of Appeals Chair                                                           Date 

 
 


